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Purpose: 
 

The Town of Cape Elizabeth is soliciting a proposal from a painting firm to provide 
exterior painting services and light carpentry for various buildings throughout the Town. 
The company should demonstrate the experience, expertise, and bandwidth to provide 
professional, timely, cost-effective painting services for multiple projects. 

 
  
  
Additional Information: 
  

For a bid form or questions regarding the RFP, please email David Bagdasarian, 
Facilities Director, DBagdasarian@capeelizabethschools.org. The deadline for the bid 
submittal will be April 20, 2023. 
  
The bids will be evaluated on the combination of price, ability to take on projects, and the 
qualifications of the submitting firm. The proposal that provides the Town with the best 
variety of these criteria will be selected. 
  
 *Projects will be paid based on an hourly rate. The Town will purchase materials. 

  
  
The Town reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or any part thereof, to waive any 
formality, informality, information and/or errors in the bid to accept the proposal 
considered to be in the best interest of the Town, or to purchase on the open market if it is 
viewed in the best interest of the Town to do so. Failure to submit all information called for 
and/or submission of an unbalanced proposal are sufficient reasons to declare a bid as 
nonresponsive and subject to disqualification. 
 


